## ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Tues. Nov. 7th, 2023

Congratulations to the grade 8 Red Volleyball team for their huge semifinal win over Handsworth last night. Great teamwork and passing by the entire team. Good luck tomorrow in the North Shore Final at 5:30pm at Argyle. Go Eagles!

Grade 10 Boys basketball tryout is today and Thursday 5-7pm

There is a grade 8 girls basketball tryouts on Friday.

Wrestling practices are starting this week. Come out to the small gym after school today and Thursday from 3 to 5pm. No previous experience is necessary, Mr. Wong will welcome you and help you learn about the fastest growing sport in North America.

Students looking for service hours. The Salvation Army is looking for volunteers to help with their Christmas kettles campaign. There will be a meeting in Mr. Olsons room for anyone looking for hours today at lunch in E201.

If you interested in joining the Carson Ski and Snowboard **TEAM**, (not club) please come to D102 this Wednesday at lunch. No racing experience is needed but you must be at least an intermediate skier/boarder. Races will take place on Blackcomb Mountain in January. Art room D102 this Wednesday lunchtime. See you there!

Important message from the science club!!! Our monthly event, Lunch With the Scientists is back! TODAY AT LUNCH, we will have our first scientist of the year present to us about his career as a geological engineer! We will have FREE PIZZA AND DRINKS!!! so feel free to join in and hope to see y'all there!!!

Hey Grads! It's your grad write-up time! It's that time of the year again where you write your final thoughts and encouraging messages for your last year of high school. You can get your write-up forms from the main office, counselling office, or the yearbook room in D106. Please write your write-up using school-appropriate language, but make sure to have fun writing it. It will be November 30th. Submit your write-up to csgyearbook@sd44.ca.

Anyone that would like to purchase a yearbook from last year (2022-2023) we have copies available in the office for \$20.00. Cash or cheque only.

There are also some students who have paid but not picked up their book. Please come to the office and claim yours.

If you have not filled out the PIC form for the yearbook, please do so online, or come to the office for the form. This needs to be filled out properly if you want your photo in the yearbook.